Year 4 Curriculum Autumn Term 1 2021

We hope that your child has settled well into their new class and is enjoying the start of the new school year. We thought you would find it useful to have a clear idea about
the skills and vocabulary your child will be learning this term. The information below is, of course, only a starting point, and they will learn much more than we have written
down!

Key Learning: English and maths

Writing

discussing similar writing to that they are planning to
write, in order to understand and learn from its
structure, vocabulary and grammar

discussing and recording ideas.

Draft and write by:

composing and rehearsing sentences orally (including
dialogue), progressively building a varied and rich
vocabulary and an increasing range of sentence
structures

creating settings, characters, and plot in narratives.
Evaluate and edit by proofreading for spelling and
punctuation errors.

Spellings (these are the spellings the children will be taught in school during this half term)
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Parents can support by using these words in context and talking to their children about the meaning.
complete, consider, continue, decide, answer, describe, guide, imagine, interest, knowledge, learn, purpose, remember, thought, difficult, different, important,
experience

Sto,

Whole Class Guided Reading
| The Great Chocoplot, Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, The History of Chocolate, Green Eggs and Ham

Autumn Term Key Vocabulary and Skills

This is a brief overview of some of the vocabulary the children will learn this term. It is the minimum we expect all of the children to know and understand well by Christmas.

Art Drawing — Charles Rennie Mackintosh

RE How do festivals and family life show what matters to Jews
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Distribution of natural resources including energy, food, minerals and water

Sto,

Human and Physical Geography Economic activity including trade links.

History Ancient Greece — a study of Greek life and achievements and their influence on the Western world

PE Tag Rugby
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Science States of Matter

RSHE (Relationships Sex and Health Education), 1 Decision and No Outsiders

Home Learning (begins on Monday 27th September)

We would like the children to focus on reading and maths as part of their home learning this year. They should be reading as often as possible, but at least 3 times a week.
This should be independent, shared with an adult or being read to by an adult. Usually, they will be reading their Accelerated Reader book, which they can then quiz on in
school, but it may also be reading magazines, comics, instructions or online items.

In maths the children will be expected to complete the online learning set by their teacher. For this half term the children will be using TTRockstars, which they use regularly
in class. They should spend 20-30 minutes on this each week.

If you are having problems with any online learning, including access, please contact your child’s teacher.



